
  

  SUMMIT BOOSTERS ASSOCIATION 
    

P.O. Box 674 * Summit, New Jersey * 07902 * www.summitboostersnj.org + shsboosters 1 5@gmail.com 

Executive Board 

Co-Presidents 

Julie Han Broderick 

Allison Fagan 

Treasurer 

PJ Sala 

Corresponding Secretary 

Kim McGovern 

Vice President, Publicity 

Reshma Shah 

Recording Secretary 
Catherine Liguori 

LCJSMS Liaison 

Keryn Nomellini 

Dear Summit Hilltoppers, August 2023 

We got spirit, yes we do! We’ve got spirit, how about you? 

As the start of the 2023 Fall sports season approaches, the Summit Boosters Association kicks off another 
great year of supporting ALL of the outstanding athletic programs at Summit High School (SHS) and 
Lawton C. Johnson Middle School (LCJSMS). 

Together, with your support, we can raise our game! 

Your efforts helped us contribute just over $40,000 to our athletic programs during the 2023-24 
campaign. Below is a snapshot of the initiatives and grants we funded last year. 

¢ HUDL video access subscription for all sports 
¢ Boys Ice Hockey - Ice time 

e Girls Ice Hockey - Ice time 
¢ Boys Lacrosse - Championship Rings 
e Wrestling - Equipment 
e Baseball - Equipment 
¢ Sailing - Transportation 
e Boys Tennis - Indoor Court Time 
e AD/PE Weight Room - 2 New Bikes 
¢ Track & Field - Indoor National Registration Fees 
¢ Track & Field - Outdoor National Registration Fees 
¢ Boys and Girls Swimming - subscription fees 
¢ Boys Volleyball - Transportation 
¢ Boys Volleyball - Championship Rings 
¢ Boys and Girls Volleyball - Training Equipment 
e Senior Athletic Celebration 
¢ Howard S. Anderson Scholar-Athlete Scholarships 

The Boosters Association promotes school spirit by sponsoring the Hilltopper Weekend (F/K/A Friday Night Lights); 
Pack-the-Stands celebrations; the Senior Athletic Celebration and the Athletic Open House for current 7th and 8th graders 
who would like a better understanding of what SHS has to offer athletically. The Boosters Association also provides spirit 
“swag” such as pom-poms and rally towels for special sporting events. 

WE RELY UPON YOUR GENEROSITY to fund these events and activities! With the ongoing success of our teams and an 
increased student participation, the need for additional resources is essential. Every student-athlete benefits from Boosters funding. 
Kindly support the Boosters Association’s Annual Appeal by making a tax-deductible contribution today! 

Please use the envelope provided to make your donation (Make checks payable to: Summit Boosters Association). You can 
also donate online by visiting summitboostersnj.org, and clicking on the yellow “Donate” button. Your online donation will be 
processed through our PayPal account. 

Thank you for your past and continued support of Summit’s outstanding student athletes! 

Sincerely, 
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Julie Han Broderick 

Wy open 

Allison Fagan


